Minutes
Laurel Mountain PTA Minutes

General Meeting March 21, 2017
Michele Martin called the meeting to order at 6:48 p.m.   Quorum was met.
Minutes

Copies of the minutes from the PTA general meeting held on January 17, 2017 were printed for review and approved. 

Treasurer’s statement

Copies of the treasurer’s report were printed for review. The Treasurer’s Report was filed for audit.  


Executive Committee Reports
Executive Board Meeting - report given for the Executive Board Meeting held on March 7, 2017.  PTA executive board recommended that the Anna Mitchell scholarship be renamed the LME PTA Scholarship.  This annual scholarship is funded by the LME PTA and is given to one graduating WWHS student who attended LME.  The scholarship committee currently has 18 applicants.
Principal’s Report —Jan gave an update on the RRISD innovative grants. Final draws being made for the 2 grants (natural play area and kitchen in Science lab).  A ribbon cutting ceremony for natural play area will be on Earth Day, and construction will take place in summer.  The kitchen / Science Lab construction will take place in the summer.  Also, the library renovation will take place in the summer.  Jan hopes to see everyone attend Pride Night. 
Fundraising Update – Holly Garza – Phil’s’ & Amy’s Spirit event in February was successful and well-attended; the next & very last Skating party will be on the next early release day of April 5th (there will no early release days next school year); LME cookbook is being created by committee, which has collected 30 recipes so far, but they need volunteers to host tasting parties, take photos, &/or submit more recipes for salads or main courses by March 31st.
Special Committee Reports

Pride Night – Carol Webb invited everyone to participate in Pride Night, through sharing or learning about a country/culture in Global Village, attending the event, making a donation, buying raffle tickets for Teacher Treasure parties.  Pride Night will be on evening of April 21st and will have food trucks, art, music, games, dance, fashion show, dragon dancers, and Korean drummers.  Donations will help provide LME with Spring grant.  
Finance Committee – Vicki needs 3 more members for this committee to develop the 2017-18 PTA budget.

Nominating Committee – Moya Griffin presented nominees for the LME PTA Executive Board positions for the 2017-18 year.  First and second motions were made and the general assembly voted to approve the nominees.


President 



Nooper Gupta


1st Vice President, Membership  
Katie Ngo


2nd Vice President, Programs  
Sally Dewhirst


3rd Vice President, Fundraising  
Holly Garza


Secretary 



Elizabeth Pooler


Treasurer 



Vicki Walker

PTA Reminders:  Teacher Appreciation Week will be May 1 – 5; Last general meeting will be held on the morning of May 15th and will include Volunteer Appreciation; Field day is May 12th.  

Adjournment -- Adjournment at 7:11 p.m.  
Choir performance to follow meeting
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